
From: Peters, Hal
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/24/2013 2:13:38 PM
Subject: New Obamacare

Thoughts?
 
Thank you for your correspondence regarding my administration’s consistent opposition to the Obama 
administration’s Affordable Care Act, more commonly known as Obamacare.
 
As long as I am Governor, South Carolina will not implement the public policy disaster that is Obamacare. We are not 
going to jam more South Carolinians into this broken program; one that stifles innovation, discourages personal 
responsibility while encouraging fraud, waste, and abuse. Not to mention, costing taxpayers billions of dollars a year.
 
The good news is that in the Palmetto State, in spite of most provisions of Obamacare, we are working with 
employers, hospitals, private insurers, doctors, and patients on the real problems that affect the health and well-
being of South Carolinians.  Instead of just pouring money into Medicaid, we’ve been working to change the way we 
deliver healthcare in our state.
 
Going forward, I will continue to fight for the flexibility states need in order to focus on improving health instead of 
just purchasing more health procedures.  This strategy will allow us to reduce compliance burdens for providers and 
insurers while addressing social determinants – such as education and poverty – that are also associated with health 
outcomes. 
 
As I have said from the beginning, South Carolina does not want or need Washington-based solutions to address 
healthcare in our state. If Washington truly cared about improving the health of our citizens, it would get out of the 
way and let South Carolina find the right solutions for South Carolinians.
 
Thank you for your attention to and concern about this important matter.  Please contact me if I may be of further 
assistance.  God bless.
 
 
Hal Peters
Policy Analyst
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
P 803.734.4062
E halpeters@gov.sc.gov
 
All correspondence to or from the South Carolina Governor’s Office may be considered public information and subject to release under the South 
Carolina Freedom of Information Act or pursuant to subpoena. This email transmission is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity whom 
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